
Dear 8th Grade Parents & Guardians,

Navigating the transition from middle to high school is a significant milestone, and we're
here to support you every step of the way! Join us on Thursday, November 21, 2024,
from 4:30 - 6:00 p.m. at La Pietra for an enriching evening featuring an insightful panel
discussion. 

Our panel will include school administration, current students, experienced upper-school
parents, and alumnae, all ready to share their invaluable experiences. It's an opportunity
to gather valuable perspectives, connect with our community, and ask any questions you
may have in order to support your daughter during this crucial time.

Rest assured that your daughters will also have the chance to experience something
similar this week, and we believe this shared knowledge will further enrich your
understanding.

Your input is invaluable to us, and we want to ensure your questions are addressed during
our discussion. Kindly take a moment to RSVP and submit any questions you may have
for our panelists by Monday, November 18th.

To make the evening even more enjoyable, refreshments will be provided. We look
forward to welcoming you to an evening of warmth, wisdom, and shared experiences!

Best regards,

La Pietra – Hawai‘i School for Girls

La Pietra - Hawai'i School for Girls
2933 Poni Moi Road, Honolulu, HI 96815

T: 808.922.2744 | F: 808.923.4514

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScNuBcovUo1Na0BKsYbSr76S0UFbY0DBk5UjN0yhcJwUBhuSA/viewform?usp=sf_link
tel:8089222744

